Tamara Collins

From: registrar
Sent: Thursday, February 7, 2019 2:58 PM

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, January 25, 2019 8:12 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment —_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-25

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
tony blanco

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

my winter bills last winter which is a typical winter in fort erie were

$280 which was hard to keep up with and now they want to raise the price, how are my wife and i suppose to keep up
we are a family of 4 we are already at our max with all our utilities, we are not in favor of Enbridge gas raising the price.

-- Attachment --





